
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Workplace Safety Co-Chair Discusses the CDC’s Latest
Quarantine Guidelines
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In an interview with SHRM, Travis Vance recommends that employers consider changing their

quarantine policies to align with the latest guidance from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and

Prevention (CDC). He also explains that from an employee relations standpoint, “employers should

wait a week or 10 days before implementing the new policy so they have time to educate workers

about why the policy is being changed and ensure they address any concerns employees have about

the new policy.”

To read the article, visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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